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Hello to the newest owner of a Liberty Regulator Silencer!!!

We are immensely happy that you chose our suppressor for your 22LR
applications. We are sure you will enjoy it as much as we do.

As a note to help with disassembly in the future, we wanted to take a moment to
give you a little tip to keep frustration to a minimum.

The rear over-cap of the regulator is LEFT HAND THREADS. PLEASE REMEMBER
THIS DURING DISASSEMBLY. Also, you will notice that under the over cap is a hex
protrusion just begging for a 5/8” wrench. Please refrain from putting said wrench
on this hex, as it isn’t needed to remove the cap except to maintenance the unit
here at Liberty should there be a problem. This insert is retained with Loctite and
will be difficult to remove. If it is removed from the core, special care should be
taken to insure there is no materials or foreign substances between the mating
surfaces of the two parts and that the parts are not over tightened and a small
amount of blue Loctite is placed on the threads when reassembled.

Other than that, this unit is pretty straightforward for maintenance and use, enjoy!

The Liberty Team

WARNING: READ THIS
BEFORE ATTEMPTING
TO DISMANTLE YOUR
SUPPRESSOR!!



